
From: Ann Noble-Kiley <a.noble.kiley@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 4:38 PM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: Shingle Place Hill Project

Ladies and Gentlemen of the ZBA,

After reading and listening to many presentations, public hearings and letters I am writing to strongly 

recommend that you do not approve this project. You do not need me to rehash what has been better 

said by others, but I do want to emphasize that this project is not in keeping with what and how the 

town wants and should continue to grow. It is of a size and proportion that places a burden on the 

towns land and services. Projects like this that are attempted to be accepted through force are not the 

right kind of project for Manchester. I do not believe that there is strong, if any, support by 

Manchester’s citizens for this project and believe the ZBA has a duty to respect the wishes and voices of 

its citizens.

Pray do listen to them, they voted you in to do so.

Kind regards,

Ann Noble-Kiley




